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Huntsville, Alabama

HIGHLIGHTS

National Meeting & Banquet Great Success!
Huntsville, Alabama was the place to be December 2-5 for MAFCA's annual National Meeting and Banquet.
This was a first visit to the south for many Model A owners, and the famous southern hospitality, beautiful
weather, and wonderful sights were enjoyed by all. Many thanks to the Heart of Dixie A's for a great meet!

2000 National Meet: Kansas City, Missouri
The National Meet is July 10-15, 2000 and it's just around the corner! The Heart of America A's have a great
meet planned. What better way to see the "heart of America" but in your Model A! Registration forms will be in
the January-February Restorer.

Elections
In the recent election, Les Andrews, Mary Tribbett, Chet Wojcik, and Gary Jones were chosen by the
membership for two year terms on the MAFCA Board of Directors. The officers for 2000 are:

  President Charlie Scott
  Vice President    Dick Stitt
  Secretary     John Firth
  Treasurer         Jerry Wilhelm
  Chapter Coordinator Chet Wojcik
  Technical Director Les Andrews
  Membership Mary Tribbett
  Advertising Marlin Perry
  Publications Gary Jones

History Channel Great Race, X-Cup Division
MAFCA will award a $4000 grant to one high school team for the 2000 Great Race. Applications will be turned
after January 15, 2000. Individual chapters are encouraged to sponsor local teams. Next year's race will start in
Boston, MA and end in Sacramento, CA.

MAFCA Headquarters Staff Update
MAFCA has a new office manager, Sandra Aquirre. Sandra has been with MAFCA for nine years.

Welcome to Two New MAFCA Chapters!
The Paso Robles A's of San Luis Obispo, CA and Abby's A's of Abbotsford, British Columbia were granted
charters by the Board of Directors. Welcome aboard!


